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November 12, 1999

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
ORIGINAL VIA FEDEX

Carole Washburn, Secretary
Washington Utilities and 
  Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re: Commission Review of Toll Carrier Obligations, Docket No. UT-991573

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Pursuant to the Commission's Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments
(November 12, 1999) in the above-referenced docket, NEXTLINK Washington, Inc., does not
have any comments at this time but requests to receive further notices and information on this
rulemaking.  Please include me on the mailing list for this docket.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely yours,

DAVIS WRIGHT TREMAINE LLP

Gregory J. Kopta
Attorney for NEXTLINK Washington, Inc.
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cc: Kaylene Anderson


